
 

Welcome Back! 

We want to say a huge welcome back to you all and we hope you had a fantastic  
summer break with family and friends. On behalf of the whole team we are all excited to 
be your teachers and we can’t wait to make it your best one year here at Salisbury. 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 6  P.E is on a Thursday afternoon. 

This half-term the children will focus on  

orienteering and handball 

 

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) and 

appropriate footwear.  

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and 

will be due in the following Tuesday.  

The School Day 

A reminder that the school day starts 

from 8:40am and children will be  

dismissed at 3:15pm.  

Reminders: 

• Children should be reading daily.  

• Please send your child with their planner. 

• Please ensure that your child’s clothing, 

water bottles and lunchboxes are clearly 

labelled with their full name.  

Please feel free to contact us via class dojo. 

The Year 6 Team  

We have an exciting term ahead 

English — Corey’s Rock and Street Child 

Maths — Place value, Four Operations 

and Fractions  

Geography — What is a river?  

History — Life In Victorian Britain  

Science — Classification of Living things 

and Evolution  

Art — Monet and impressionism  

D.T.— Great British Foods (cooking) 

PSHE — Being me and celebrating  

differences  

Computing — Online safety, coding and 

spreadsheets  

P.E.— Orienteering and Tennis  

Important dates: 

Half Term - School breaks up on Friday 25th October and children return to school on Monday 4th 

November.  

Open evenings for secondary schools  -  

West Walsall E-Act Academy Tuesday 17th September 3.30—7pm  
Wood Green Wednesday 25th September 5.30-7.30pm  

Grace Academy Thursday 26th September 4-6pm  


